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WORTHY	PARTS	PTY	LTD	(ABN	42	166	204	600)	–	WORTHY PARTS BIRTHDAY GIVE AWAY 
 
HOW	TO	ENTER		
Worthy	 Parts	 are	 giving	 one	 lucky	 person	 the	 chance	 to	win	 a	 brand	 new	 Engle	MR40F	 Eclipse	 Portable	
Fridge/Freezer	&	Transit	bag	along	with	Worthy	Parts	Goodies.	
	
There	are	4	ways	to	enter,	each	entry	will	be	added	into	the	draw,	so	you	have	up	to	4	chances	of	winning!	
	
To	enter	the	competition,		
	

1. Like	 the	 official	 Worthy	 Parts	 Facebook	 page:	 https://www.facebook.com/worthyparts/	 and	 &	
comment	‘Happy	birthday’	on	the	give	away	post.	

	
2. Follow	the	official	Worthy	Parts	Linkedin	page:	http://tinyurl.com/LinkedInWorthy	and	&	comment	

‘Happy	birthday’	on	the	give	away	post.	
	

3. Follow	the	official	Worthy	Parts	Twitter	page:	https://twitter.com/worthyparts	and	&	‘like’	our	give	
away	Tweet.	

	
4. Leave	your	name	and	email	in	the	entry	form	on	our	blog	post	https://www.worthyparts.com/blog/	

WORTHY	PARTS	BIRTHDAY	GIVE	AWAY	
	

The	terms	and	conditions	form	part	of	the	entry.		
	
To	be	eligible	to	win,	you	must	have	completed	the	entery	form	by	5pm	WST	on	Thursday	12th	May	2016.	
There	will	 be	 one	winner	 drawn	who	will	 receive:	 Engle	MR40F	 Eclipse	 Portable	 Fridge/Freezer	&	 Transit	
along	with	2x	Black	M-XL	Worthy	Parts	Caps,	a	pink	and	blue	youth	size	Worthy	Parts	cap,	4	Worthy	Parts	
Stubbie	 holders	 &	 Stickers,	 valued	 at	 $1000.	 The	 prize	 must	 be	 collected	 from	 17	 Broadwood	 Street,	
Kalgoorlie,	WA	6430	by	Thursday	30th	June	2016.	The	winner	will	be	drawn	on	Friday	13th	May	2016	at	17	
Broadwood	Street,	Kalgoorlie,	WA	6430.	The	winner	will	be	contacted	via	email	within	7	days	of	the	draw	
being	held.		
	
TERMS	AND	CONDITIONS		
1.Information	on	prizes	and	how	to	enter	form	part	of	these	conditions	of	entry.		
	
2.The	Promoter	is	Worthy	Parts	Pty	Ltd,	ABN:	42	166	204	600.		
	
3.The	promotion	commences	on	Monday	2nd	May	2016	and	entry	must	be	completed	by	Thursday	12th	May	
2016.	No	responsibility	is	accepted	for	any	incomplete,	lost	or	late	entries.		
	
4.Entry	is	open	to	all	residents	of	Australia.	Entrants	must	be	at	least	18	years	of	age.	Employees,	directors	
and	management	of	the	Promoter,	 its	related	companies	and	agencies	associated	with	the	promotion,	the	
immediate	families	of	the	above	listed	persons	are	ineligible	to	enter.		
	
5.To	enter	the	promotion,	entrants	must	enter	via	terms	set	out	in	‘How	to	Enter’.		
	
6.The	 Promoter	 accepts	 that	 this	 promotion	 is	 in	 no	 way	 sponsored,	 endorsed,	 administered	 by	 or	
associated	with,	Facebook,	Linkedin	or	Twitter.		
	
7.Each	entrant	warrants	that	their	Facebook/LinkedIn/Twitter	profile	page	is	a	true	representation	of	them	
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including	full	name.	Facebook/LinkedIn/Twitter	profiles	that	do	not	represent	a	living	person	will	be	deemed	
ineligible.		
	
8.The	prize	winner	will	be	drawn	at	random	via	the	website	www.randomresult.com.		
	
9.The	prize	is	valued	at	$1000	and	comprises	Engle	MR40F	Eclipse	Portable	Fridge/Freezer	&	Transit	along	
with	2x	Black	M-XL	Worthy	Parts	Caps,	a	pink	and	blue	youth	size	Worthy	Parts	cap,	4	Worthy	Parts	Stubbie	
holders	 &	 Stickers.	 The	 prize	 must	 be	 collected	 from	 17	 Broadwood	 Street,	 Kalgoorlie,	 WA	 6430.	 If	 the	
winner	is	unable	to	collect	the	prize	in	store,	the	prize	may	be	posted	out	at	the	winner’s	expense.		
	
10.The	draw	will	take	place	on	Friday	13th	May	2016	at	the	Promoter’s	premises.	The	winner	will	be	notified	
by	email.	The	winner’s	name	may	be	published	on	both	the	Worthy	Parts	website	and	other	social	media.		
	
11.If	 the	 prize	 remains	 unclaimed	 three	 months	 after	 the	 draw,	 the	 Promoter	 may	 award	 the	 prize	 to	
another	entrant	whose	entry	is	the	next	best	in	the	opinion	of	the	Promoter’s	panel	of	judges.		
	
12.The	Promoter’s	decision	is	final	and	no	correspondence	will	be	entered	into.	Prizes	are	not	transferable	
or	exchangeable	and	are	not	redeemable	for	cash.	All	entries	become	the	property	of	the	Promoter.		
	
13.To	 the	 extent	 permitted	 by	 law,	 each	 entrant	 hereby	 assigns	 to	 the	 Promoter	 all	 intellectual	 property	
rights	(including	copyright)	in	the	entry	submitted.	If	any	intellectual	property	rights	(including	a	moral	right)	
cannot	 be	 assigned,	 each	 entrant	 hereby	 grants	 to	 the	 Promoter	 an	 irrevocable	 exclusive	 licence	 in	
perpetuity	 to	 use,	 copy,	 distribute,	 broadcast,	 modify,	 adapt	 and	 otherwise	 exploit	 the	 entry	 for	 any	
purpose,	together	with	all	ancillary	rights.	The	Promoter	may	exercise	all	such	rights	without	any	fee	being	
paid	to	the	entrant.		
	
14.The	Promoter,	its	contractors,	employees	and	agents,	shall	not	be	liable	for	any	claims,	losses,	damages,	
injuries,	 costs	 and	 expenses	 suffered	 sustained	 or	 incurred	 (including	 but	 not	 limited	 to	 indirect	 or	
consequential	 loss)	as	a	 result	of,	 arising	out	of	or	 in	any	way	connected	with	 the	promotion	and	 /	or	 its	
prizes,	except	for	liability	that	cannot	be	excluded	by	law.		
	
15.The	Promoter	assumes	no	responsibility	 for	any	error,	omission,	 interruption,	deletion,	defect,	delay	 in	
operation	or	 transmission,	 communications	 line	 failure,	 theft	or	destruction	or	unauthorised	access	 to,	or	
alteration	of,	the	promotion.	The	Promoter	is	not	responsible	for	any	problems	or	technical	malfunction	of	
any	 telephone,	 network	 or	 lines,	 computer	 on-line	 systems,	 servers	 or	 providers,	 computer	 equipment,	
software,	 technical	problems	or	 traffic	 congestion	on	 the	 Internet	or	at	any	web	site,	or	any	combination	
thereof,	including	any	injury	or	damage	to	entrant’s	or	referral’s	or	any	other	person’s	computer	related	to	
or	resulting	from	participation	in	or	down-loading	any	material	in	this	promotion.		
	
16.If	there	is	an	event	beyond	the	Promoter’s	reasonable	control	which	prevents	or	hinders	the	conduct	of	
the	 promotion	or	 the	 Promoter’s	 ability	 to	 deliver	 the	 prize	 to	 the	winner,	 then	 the	 Promoter	may	 in	 its	
discretion	cancel	the	promotion.	Further,	the	Promoter	may	at	its	sole	discretion	recommence	it	under	the	
same	conditions.		
	
17.Entry	 into	 the	 promotion	 shall	 be	 deemed	 acceptance	 of	 these	 conditions	 of	 entry	 and	 is	 deemed	
approval	 to	 use	 the	winners’	 name(s)	 and	 photograph(s)	 for	 publicity	 purposes.	 The	 Promoter	may	 at	 its	
discretion	refuse	to	award	any	prize	to	any	entrant	who	fails	to	comply	with	these	conditions	of	entry.	
	
18.Privacy	of	your	personal	information	that	we	collect	through	this	website	www.worthyparts.com	(Site)	or	
directly	from	you	can	be	found	at	here.	
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